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Thank you Mr President,

The UK welcomes the positive steps Guinea has taken towards a fully inclusive and representative government.  An open, transparent electoral process in 2015 is crucial.

We also recognise steps to protect the rights of women and girls, including Guinea’s support at the London Summit for the Charter to end Female Genital Mutilation and child, early and forced marriage. We encourage Guinea to ensure that FGM continues to decline.  

The UK welcomes steps taken to investigate violations by state actors. We encourage further progress to ensure that those responsible are held accountable - including by ensuring that members of the security forces respond to judicial summons.
The UK recognises the impact the Ebola outbreak has had on Guinea and expresses its sympathy to the nearly 2,000 Guineans who have died from this terrible disease. The international community must continue to support Guinea in its time of need.

We recommend Guinea:
1. Ratify the Second Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, with the ultimate aim of abolishing the death penalty in all circumstances.
2. Take further steps to bring to justice the perpetrators of human rights violations, particularly those named in the UN Commission of Inquiry report into the crimes of 28 September 2009. 
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